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COVID-19




These are unprecedented times. Please help
us by following these simple rules, to ensure
the safety of yourselves and us, and to make
your visit an enjoyable one.

Please follow the one way system indoors. Enter
through the main door and out the other.

One adult from every household MUST sign the
register for tfrack and trace purposes.

Please observe the queuing and entry
requirements for the lavatories and minors are
to be accompanied.

Tables are NOT to be moved. Max 6 to a table.

Sadly, for now, the climbing frame must be
closed.

You are welcome to pop up to the bar for
drinks or to order food. Alternatively, text
orders to us and we will come to you for
oayment. No tabs at this time. Please state if
you are using cash, and we will bring change.

For everyone's safety, we are trying to keep the
number of trips to the tables to a minimum.
Please try and get as many items tfogether as
possible per order, not one item at a time.
Please bear with us on this, it is new fo
everybody, and we will fine tune things as we

go.

We are delighted you are back.
Enjoy.




